From:	Williams, Laurie
То:	Jacobs, Sara; Frazier, William; Smith, James; Wetmore, Cynthia; Brooks, Janet; Applegate, Nathaniel; Mandeville, Douglas; Waldron, Ashley; Pineda, Christine; Von Till, Bill; Miller, Steven R; Gendelman, Adam; Hogan, Sean; Duncan, Will; "jimsmith1964@gmail.com"; Orlando, Dominick; Kautsky, Mark
Cc:	Quintero, Jessie; Travis, Pamela; Miller, Matthew; Kerl, Paul; Eppler, David; Talley, Sandra; Walker, Stuart; Chiang, I-Jung; Kuntz, Greg; Dayvault, Jalena
Subject:	[External_Sender] RE: NECR/UNC - USEPA/NRC/DOE Coordination - Suggestion to skip tomorrow"s meeting? & Updates
Date:	Wednesday, August 25, 2021 12:07:39 AM
Attachments:	8-20-2021 NECR-UNC Ltr to ED Shirley re 5-24-2021 NNEPA DEIS Comment Ltr Clean.pdf Attachment 4 - NECR UNC - Follow up to Dariel Yazzie request for Evidence that NNEPA Supports the Selected Remedy.pdf Attachment 5-NECR CleanupPlan 8.9.21.pdf

Dear All, Attached please find the signed Region 9 letter to NNEPA ED Shirley. I believe that there are additional pieces of Attachment 4 that resulted in a very large file size, but I can send them separately if requested.

Please let me know if you would like the additional attachments or have any questions on this. Thanks so much! Laurie (510) 390-4224

From: Williams, Laurie

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 4:39 PM

To: Jacobs, Sara <Jacobs.Sara@epa.gov>; 'Frazier, William' <William.Frazier@lm.doe.gov>; 'Smith, James' <James.Smith@nrc.gov>; Wetmore, Cynthia <Wetmore.Cynthia@epa.gov>; Brooks, Janet <Brooks.Janet@epa.gov>; Applegate, Nathaniel <Applegate.Nathaniel@epa.gov>; 'Mandeville, Douglas' <Douglas.Mandeville@nrc.gov>; Waldron, Ashley <ashley.waldron@nrc.gov>; Pineda, Christine <christine.pineda@nrc.gov>; Von Till, Bill <bill.vontill@nrc.gov>; 'Miller, Steven R' <steven.miller@hq.doe.gov>; 'Gendelman, Adam' <Adam.Gendelman@nrc.gov>; Hogan, Sean <Hogan.Sean@epa.gov>; Duncan, Will <Duncan.Will@epa.gov>; 'jimsmith1964@gmail.com' <jimsmith1964@gmail.com>; Orlando, Dominick <dominick.orlando@nrc.gov>; 'Kautsky, Mark' <Mark.Kautsky@lm.doe.gov>

Cc: 'Quintero, Jessie' <Jessie.Quintero@nrc.gov>; Travis, Pamela <Travis.Pamela@epa.gov>; Miller, Matthew <Miller.Matthew@epa.gov>; 'Kerl, Paul' <paul.kerl@lm.doe.gov>; Eppler, David <eppler.david@epa.gov>; 'Talley, Sandra' <Sandra.Talley@nrc.gov>; Walker, Stuart <Walker.Stuart@epa.gov>; Chiang, I-Jung <chiang.i-jung@epa.gov>; Kuntz, Greg <greg.kuntz@lm.doe.gov>; 'Dayvault, Jalena' <Jalena.Dayvault@lm.doe.gov> Subject: NECR/UNC - USEPA/NRC/DOE Coordination - Suggestion to skip tomorrow's meeting? & Updates

Dear All, Sara and I discussed the possibility of skipping the meeting this week. Please let us know if you disagree and believe the meeting should not be cancelled. Also, please correct or supplement the following updates:

Letter to NNEPA Director Shirley:

I understand that Enrique Manzanilla sent the final letter to Director Shirley last week; however, I have not yet received a copy. I will forward as soon as I receive the signed letter.

Carlton Waterhouse Trip to Navajo Nation:

USEPA is working on briefing USEPA Deputy Assistant Administrator Carlton Waterhouse on NECR and UNC.

A final decision, in light of COVID concerns, is expected late this week or early next week on

whether his planned trip to Navajo Nation will proceed the week of Labor Day (September 6-10). **Next High Level Meeting:**

The result of the three Agency Director's meeting last week was a plan a follow-up meeting for **October 6, 2021 at 9 am Pacific/noon Eastern** (Jim- please arrange for a save the date message?),

prior to Enrique Manzanilla's retirement on October 8, 2021 and the end of the public

comment period on the Draft EIS on November 1st.

Please let me know if you have any corrections, questions, concerns or suggestions. Thanks so much! Laurie (510) 390-4224

Laurie Williams Assistant Regional Counsel U.S. EPA Region 9 75 Hawthorne St. San Francisco, CA 94105 Phone: (415) 972-3867 Fax: (415) 947-3570 Cell: (510) 390-4224

